
 

 

 

The Central and Eastern European Network for Gender Issues would like to congratulate the PES 

Women for all its dedication and work to promote gender equality and women’s rights in 

Europe, as well as on its successful Congress.  

We would also like to congratulate Zita Gurmai for her renewed role as PESW President and 

Sonja Kovač on her election as the Vice-President on behalf of our region representing SDP 

Croatia and the CEE Network for Gender Issues. We are very honoured that Ms Gurmai who has 

made an outstanding contribution to gender equality through her tireless political work is a 

member of our Network Board. Ms Kovač is also a member of our Advisory Council, a 

dedicated activist and contributor to the promotion of gender equality in her country.  

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO OUR COOPERATION, 

PARTNERSHIP AND CROSS-FERTILISATION TO MAKE THIS A BETTER WORLD. 
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